
Ellensburg Rodeo Wins PRCA National Award 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Ellensburg, Wash. (February 7, 2022) —The Ellensburg Rodeo was presented the PRCA’s 

“Xtreme Bulls Committee of the Year” award coinciding with the National Finals Rodeo held in 

Las Vegas.  

 

In 2002, the Ellensburg Rodeo Board of Directors created the Xtreme Bulls event to showcase 

the top bull riders in the world battling it out against the rankest one-ton athletes that ever came 

out of a chute. 

 

The historic Ellensburg Rodeo arena held a stop along the 2021 Xtreme Bulls tour where a sold-

out crowd watched the top cowboys ride for a $112,500 purse.  

The Ellensburg Rodeo Board of Directors at the PRCA Awards Ceremony. 

 

The Ellensburg Rodeo Board accepted the award on behalf of all the volunteers that help make 

the Xtreme Bulls event every Labor Day Weekend an experience to remember.  

 

Bill Lowe, Director of the Xtreme Bulls shared “The Xtreme Bulls Committee of the Year award 

was well deserved by the Ellensburg Rodeo. The cowboys were thrilled that they all drew a bull 

that they could have won the Xtreme Bulls on. We had no re-rides, had a great, even set of 

bucking bulls.” 

 

The 99th Ellensburg Rodeo runs September 2-5, 2022. More information about the action-packed 

Labor Day Weekend can be found online at www.ellensburgrodeo.com.  

http://www.ellensburgrodeo.com/

